
Report of Head of Scrutiny and Member Development 

Report to Scrutiny Board (Children and Families) 

Date: 10th October 2013 

Subject: Review of Co-opted Membership for Scrutiny Board (Children and Families) 

Are specific electoral Wards affected?    Yes   No 

If relevant, name(s) of Ward(s): 
  

Are there implications for equality and diversity and cohesion and 
integration? 

  Yes   No 

Is the decision eligible for Call-In?   Yes   No 

Does the report contain confidential or exempt information?   Yes   No 

If relevant, Access to Information Procedure Rule number: 

Appendix number: 

Summary of main issues 

1. For a number of years the Council’s Constitution has made provision for the 
appointment of co-opted members to individual Scrutiny Boards.   

2. A report will be circulated as late supplementary information in advance of the meeting 
which will enable the Scrutiny Board to review the co-opted membership of the Scrutiny 
Board (Children and Families) with effect from June 2014. Legislative arrangements in 
place for the appointment of specific co-opted members. Such cases are set out in 
Article 6 of the Council’s Constitution and will be summarised in the report.   

Recommendation 
 
3. Board Members are asked to note the content of this report  
 
Background documents1 
 
4.   None 

                                            
1
 The background documents listed in this section are available to download from the Council’s website, 
unless they contain confidential or exempt information.  The list of background documents does not include 
published works. 
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